
  

 

Information important for you to know 

Directive # 1173 
 

To: Individual Assurance Company (IAC) Medicare Supplement Agents in Utah 
From: Scott Dumbauld, VP/CMO 
Date: 01/12/18 
Subject: State Medicare Supplement Plan Utah 94070 
 
We recently filed and received approval for a rate adjustment in the state of Utah. We will 
use these rates for existing policyholders starting in February 2018. Policyholders are 
notified of the new rates prior to the effective date. We wanted you to have advance notice 
of this action. 
 
Utah is receiving an 8% increase for plans A and F, and a 4% rate change for plans 
G and N. 
 
Click here to download new rates.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Scott Dumbauld 
Vice President/Chief Marketing Officer 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our office. 
 

For producer use only.  Not for use by the general public. 
 

Premier Senior Marketing 
705 W Benjamin Ave 
Norfolk NE 68701 
800-365-8208  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ul0voV6eVQmhWymftNUopMCjQdktnoY0xLg1atAT0uI_eu6p20uCMlDdqXZ6ocGIY3q2obJ-BdcxX2LvsKABCNtOG9Bm_x_JSOytAGsRMGLGnJXMcJeiGZWJUdycmYSSovQIA4rIaOrgr-NaIotgZ3CzUYgE0gO9k3EIiNRkQf74R_HdmOBnBCJZ447grkV3OH2vqSwkMl0RJjOQ9gWwFT9qggde7X5Z1_KhNJESoo77P7icXqT8sN0aHx_BsW8K&c=is3Pg-iTd0Tw_fUnj-umthKt02gmYTZykBZP5HSJ6YLlpBnac_iSuw==&ch=m51MhqooToewqtkruxhFjRDuIWijYboC4Kj6P54mrJDS1d5tWLBv8Q==
http://your.website.address.here/

